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Item 14 

Parking - No Stopping - William Street, Redfern 

2021/564958 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the reallocation of parking on the western 
side of William Street, Redfern, between the points 32.6 metres and 37.1 metres (1 car 
space) south of Short Street as "No Stopping". 

Voting Members for this Item 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney   

Transport for NSW   

NSW Police – South Sydney PAC   

Representative for the Member for Newtown   

 

Advice 

The Committee unanimously supported the recommendation. 

Background 

A resident of William Street, Redfern has requested consideration of "No Stopping" in their 
street to improve pedestrian access to property. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


